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On Tuesday night, March 22, I was sitting in my  

recliner, watching TV, when I started experiencing  

extreme pain in my chest and down my left arm. After 

ten minutes, the pain had only gotten worse, so I called 

911. The EMT’s arrived and checked me out and sug-

gested that I go to the hospital. I had four EKG’s and 

they all were good.  My blood enzymes were elevated 

so they kept me overnight for observation.  

The next morning, the Cardiologist said that I needed a 

heart catheterization to determine what was going on. 

They found one major blockage and removed it and 

put in one stint. Then the news came that I do have 

some heart damage.   

So many people praying and God honored their  

prayers.  

I feel Great. I just have to take it easy for a while as my 

heart heals. 

During this episode, I was able to witness to one of the 

EMT’s.  He had some non-biblical understanding about 

God, and I was able to answer his questions in a way to 

make him rethink what he believed.  I also had the  

opportunity to share with the Cardiologist of my faith 

in God and my praying for him.  Even in the difficulties 

of life we can point people to Christ.  

I know God is teaching me to slow down and he is also 

teaching me humility.  I hope I learn these lessons well 

and that I will be able to share them with others. 

 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist  

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

 

 

 

 

Dear SBA Family,  

Thank you for your continued PRAYERS and financial  

support of your BCM ministries. The semester continues to 

fly by…Students are busy with classes and life in the “fast 

lane.” Daphne and I shared on Valentine’s Day a Bible study 

about the; “Greatest love of All.” We had a great group and 

everyone got plenty of encouragement and chocolate, ha-ha. 

Another highlight for the month was the National College 

Day of Prayer on campus, Thursday 24, 2022. We had  

several students, faculty, and staff join us at the Armstrong 

Student Center Plaza. It was a sweet time of prayer and fel-

lowship. There were more than 1900 college and universities 

groups across America praying on that day for Revival and 

Spiritual Awakening in America and the World. I love the 

quote by J. Edwin Orr; “It is utterly impossible to divorce 

the story of student awakenings from the course of missions 

in countries overseas. From the beginning, one of the most 

immediate and dramatic effects of college revivals has been 

the recruitment of personnel for the work of Christ abroad.” 

May God continue the work of revival on the campuses in 

Savannah and throughout Georgia. Please continue to pray 

for wisdom as we continue to seek to reduce lostness on 

campuses in Savannah and across Georgia. 

  

Blessings, 

Marty Youngblood 

Regional Missionary and 

BCM Campus Minister for Savannah 

770-936-5243 (w) 

678-925-7677 (m) 

Assembly News     
  

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

Spring is here and summer planning as well.  

We are quickly booking the summer, which is a blessing. 

We don’t want you to miss your chance to book your 

group. We still have a few renovations going on and are  

excited for what they’ll bring to the table.  

If anyone is looking for a way to serve with a group or 

even individually, please reach out. 

Until next time please continue to pray. 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570    www.SBAssembly.org 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer Meeting 

We are having a volunteer meeting on Thursday, May 

5
th
 at 10:00am.  Please attend to receive updates on 

God's work at the center and volunteer opportunities. 

Lunches Needed  

 If you or your group are interested in providing lunch-

es for the clients of the Baptist Center, please contact 

Stephanie  at stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org or  

(912)232-1033. 

Current Needs at the Savannah Baptist Center 

Pop Tarts 

Tall Kitchen Garbage Bags 

Casual Summer Clothing and Shoes 

Donations are accepted Mon-Thurs  

from 9:30-2:30 

704 Wheaton St, Savannah GA 

                  

                 VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR 

                   SAVANNAH BAPTIST CENTER 

We are seeking a paid Volunteer Coordinator to man-

age: recruitment, training, placement and retention of 

volunteers in various ministry areas. Areas include : 

Food Pantry, Clothes Closet, Shower/Laundry, Meals, 

Mission Teams, Music, Sewing, Bible classes and Prayer 

Room.  

Responsibilities include: create, maintain, document and 

present reports and projects. Coordinate and plan, 

schedule and manage day to day volunteer activities. 

 Hours are 8:30am – 5:00pm Monday thru Thursday. 

Send resume and cover letter to  

stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org. 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org 

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on             to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Mrs. Geneva Bowen 4/4 

Rev. Jonathan Phillips 4/13 

Rev. Mark Gentry 4/14 

Rev. Joe Ortiz 4/14 

Rev. Steve McCoy 4/15 

Rev. Ben Canfield 4/15 

Rev. Kenny Harrelson 4/20 

Mrs. Kim Baker 4/20 

Rev. Marty Youngblood 4/20 

Rev. Samuel Rodriquez 4/26 

Mrs. Suzy Cail 4/30 

 

Please let us know if your church 

has an upcoming event, an-

nouncement or job opening that 

you would like for us to post on 

our website! 

http://www.sbassembly.org/
mailto:stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org
mailto:stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org


 

Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:00 am   

 

April 4 

Lunch:  Barnes Restaurant 5320 Waters Ave 

 

April 11 

Lunch: Wang’s 2  7601 Waters Ave  

 

April 18 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s 3316 Skidaway Road   

 

April 25 

Lunch: Spanky’s 308 Mall Way  

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

April 2022 

April 15, 2022  Good Friday Office Closed 

April 17, 2022 Easter Sunday 

April 18, 2022  Baptist Center Trustee Meeting 

will be held at 1:30 

April 20, 2022  Deadline for Walmart Gift Cards 

for the Baxley Children’s Home 

 

May 2022 

May 5, 2022 Center Volunteer Meeting  

10:00 am 

May 12, 2022 Senior Adult Picnic  J. F. Gregory 

Park 11:00 am  

May 16, 2022 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting 

1:30 pm 

May 30, 2022 Memorial Day Offices Closed 
We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

